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Hospitality Co-Chair Discusses How “No Tax on Tips and
Overtime” Will Impact Restaurant Industry

News

7.08.25 

In an interview with Restaurant Business, Alden Parker discusses how the “No Tax on Tips and

Overtime” elements of the President’s “Big, Beautiful Bill” will impact both employers and workers

within the restaurant industry.

To read the article visit Restaurant Business.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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